¥ Dear AWANA & GA Families,
Itis with great excitement and thankfulness that we are
having Awana’s 2nd Annual Operation Christmas Shoebox

packing party! Last year we took a leap and set a goal of 270

~only brought joy to children but also shared the love of God!!
@ We want to continue to teach our clubbers that service is fun
—— and ablessing!! We have decided to challenge you with a goal

of 600 boxes.

@ YESSSSSS that would be 100 boxes per age group/gender.

We know with all of your help we can meet this goal!!

We are starting to collect any of these items!!
STUFFED ANIMALS™* FUN ITEMS™*WASH RAGS™* TOOTHBRUSHES™* SORP™*
" COMBS™BRUSHES™ HAIR BARRETTES™™ TOOLS™SCHOOL SUPPLIES™*S0CKS™ ()
& COLORING BOOKS *** STORY BOOKS™ BALL CAPS™ €TC... W

BRING THE ITEMS TO THE AUUANA OFFICE.
What comes out is eternal.

Every gift-filled shoebox is a powerful tool for evangelism and
discipleship—transforming the lives of children and their families
around the world through the Good News of Jesus Christ!
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